CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06031-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:37 AM

To: ‘Daniel Bowles'

Subject: RE: Proposed FPL Rate hike

Dear Mr. Bowles,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Daniel Bowles [mailto:captaindan46@mac.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:02 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Proposed FPL Rate hike

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

I oppose the proposed rate hike for Florida Power and Light as being un-needed and for the good of the
company's investors to the detriment of its customers.

Thank you,

Daniel Bowles
213 Alsace Avenue
Venice, FL 34293

(423) 322-8778
captaindan46@mac.com
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